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Moore-l.ove, Karla

From: Nikkie West [nwest@audubonportland.org]

Sent:  Friday, December 20, 2013 3:48 PM

To: Moore-Love, Karla

Subject: Backyard Habitat Certification Program Testimony?

Hello Karla —

I got your contact through Josh Alpert and Rachel Wiggins. We're interested in giving City Council a short
presentation on our Portland Audubon/Columbia Land Trust Backyard Habitat Certification Program during a

Wednesday morning public testimony slot (http://audubonportland.org/issues/backyardhabitat). It is a great
example of how NGOs are contributing to building green infrastructure in the city. We don’t get any funding
from the city, but it’s a great example of how the city’s investments are leveraged. We’re hoping for a date in

Feb, ideally the 12 or the 19th. Any direction you can provide about availability and next steps would be great.

Thanks -

Nikkie West
Backyard Habitat Program Coordinator

Audubon Society of Portland
5151 Cornell Rd, Portland, OR 97210

503.292.6855 ext 126
www.audubonportland.org

“The Backyard Habitat Certification Program is a collaborative effort of the Audubon Society of Portland and the
Columbia Land Trust"
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